
 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY  

        WOMEN  

My NAUW Culver City 
Sisters,   

SEASON’S 
GREETINGS!  It is 
almost that time of the 
year to celebrate 
Christmas and Kwanzaa.  
It is also a time to be with 
friends and family and 
reflect on the many 
blessings in our lives. 

Our NAUW Culver City 
family will get together at 
the Christmas Gala on 
December 12

th
 at the 

DWP Facility.  I’m sure 
that First Vice President 
Roz Taylor and her 
committee have prepared 
another great program 
and celebration for us. 

Several Culver City 
members attended the 
Thanksgiving Program at 
the Slauson Learning 
Center on Friday, 
November 19

th
.  

Treasurer Kenya Dennis 
and I presented two 
Thanksgiving Baskets to 
two very lucky students, 
Reyes Heremenguido  
and Leo Patton.  It is 
always inspiring to hear 
the students express 
what they are thankful for 
in their lives.   

Evelyn Wright and her 
staff provided another 
delicious meal.  Other 
Culver City members 
attending included 
Matteal Kirby and Hester 
Watkins, so our branch 
was well represented. 

Culver City members 
were also present at the 
homegoing for our NAUW 
Sister Delma Tyreebee’s 
husband, who passed on 
November 16

th
 after a 

lengthy illness.  We paid 
our respects to the family 
and our dear Sister  
Delma.  If you have not 
spoken to her, give her a 
call and let her know that 
she is loved and that we 

are praying for her. 

The Membership Tea was a 
wonderful success thanks to 
First Vice President Roz Taylor 
and her committee as well as 
the Culver City members who 
invited guests and helped with 
the refreshments.  We had 
approximately ten guests, and 
two candidates completed 
applications on that day to join 
our branch.  We’re off to a really 
good start. 

My NAUW Sisters, have a great 
holiday season and be 
prepared to start the New Year 
off and running with a renewed 
sense of purpose and 
commitment. 

Blessings to you all, 

Helen Ricks, President 

 

 

Sectional officers will join us for 
our tea.             

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
OUR DEAR NAUW SISTER, 
DR. VIRGINIA HATHAWAY!!  
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        Executive Board 2010-2011 

 

        President 
        Helen Ricks 
 
        1

st
 Vice President 

        Roslyn Taylor 
 
        2

nd
 Vice President 

        Carolyn Williams 
 
        Recording Secretary 
        Dr. Mary Ellen Maddox 
 
        Corresponding Secretary 
 
        Financial Secretary 
        Hester Watkins 
 
        Treasurer 
        Kenya Dennis 
 
        Historian 
        Dr. Virginia Hathaway 
 
        Parliamentarian 
        Dr. Claretha Graham 
 
        Nominating Chair             
        Mildred Kaufman 
 
        Immediate Past President 
        Mildred Slaughter 
 
 
        SECTIONAL DIRECTOR 
        AUDREY JORDAN 
 
        NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
        DOLORES Y. OWENS  
 
   
        NATIONAL THEME:  
 
        “Progressive Women: 
        Redefining Community 

        Service in the 21
st
 Century”  



 

Carmen Almond 12/30       

Dr. Mary Ellen Maddox 12/26 

Nikki Morrison 12/08   

Delma Tyreebee 12/25      

Dr. Josephine Yelder 12/04 

 

Membership Dues 

Don’t forget to pay your 

membership dues.  They 

went up on October 1
st

 to 

$170.00 (includes a $25 late 

fee). 

               

      BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 

 

 

PINS FOR SALE-

FUNDRAISERS 

National is selling a 

gold coin and 

pendant set for 

$25.  And the 

Sectional is selling 

NAUW pins for $15.  

Please see Kenya 

Dennis for more 

information. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 2010, 
12:30 p.m. – Executive 
Board Meeting 

December 12, 2010 –
Christmas Gala 

December 20, 2010 – 
Deadline for SWS early 
registration - Torrance 

February 4-5, 2011 – 
Southwest Sectional 
Conference 

March 5, 2010 – 
Founder’s Day    

Dates to Remember 

 March 12, 2010 -   
Annual Scholarship 
Luncheon, Sycamore 
Plaza, Lakewood 

Next Regular Meeting: 
January 9, 2011  
Induction Ceremony 

 

 

 

 

Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch 
P.O. Box 2524 Culver City 
CA  90231-2524 

News articles are due by 
January 2, 2010 for the 
next newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please keep these 

members in your thoughts 

and prayers:  Audrey 

Parker, Dr. Josephine 

Yelder, Delma Tyreebee, 

Dr. Virginia Hathaway, 

and Dr. Mary Ellen 

Maddox.  

SICK AND SHUT-IN 
   

 

  

“Glory to God in the 
highest, and on earth 
peace among men with   
whom he is pleased!” 
Luke 2:14 
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